
 

2025-2026 Enrollment Information 
 

Open Enrollment 

Our 2025-2026 school year Open Enrollment will begin February 3rd, 2025. A link for our Open Enrollment form 

will be posted on our school website. Open enrollment forms will be submitted online. 

 

 

Assessment Screening 

All applicants will be contacted by our front office via email to schedule an assessment upon submitting their 

open enrollment form. You will receive a list of documents you need to bring to testing. We do not provide 

assessment scores to the parents, as they are for school use only. A student will not be considered for acceptance 

if required documents have not been received. 

 

Acceptance 

Acceptance at Vista del Sur Accelerated Academy is based on the following criteria: 

• Assessment test scores  

• AASA test scores (4th – 8th Grade) 

• Laveen School District residents 

• Prospective students with siblings currently attending Vista del Sur 

• Out of district residents 

• Date/time open enrollment form was submitted  

 

Enrollment openings are filled from our waiting list. This means that if you are placed on the waiting list we 

will contact you immediately when space becomes available. Unfortunately, we are not able to tell you what 

number your child is on the waiting list because lists are constantly changing based on the criteria above. 

Because openings are based on available space within each grade level, your child may not be testing to fill an 

available seat but rather to be placed on the waiting list. 

 

Tours 

Campus tours will be offered on the following dates: February 6th, March 20th, April 10th, and May 8th.  All tours 

begin at 3:30 pm. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in Vista Del Sur Accelerated Academy.  

We look forward to having you as part of our Tiger family!  

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us at 602-237-3046. 


